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LD 1126:
I disagree that people should have to serialize firearms or firearm components that 
they make themselves. Serialization is for inventory purposes for a manufacturer of 
products. What a citizen has in their own inventory is none of the government's 
business. This is just a way of trying to create an illegal registration.


